
 
Requesting Applications for 

Teton County Agricultural Protection Area Commission 

On November 9, 2024, the Teton County Board of County Commissioners (BoCC) passed resolution 
2024-1209B, establishing the Agricultural Protection Area Commission (APA Commission), in compliance 
with Idaho Code § 67-9705. This commission will be consist of five members, appointed by the BoCC, 
who are actively employed by or supporting production agriculture in the County. 

Applications for the APA Commission can be found at https://tinyurl.com/2j95b8vy, and can be emailed 
to dreyes@tetoncountyidaho.gov. Applications must be submitted before December 18, 2024. Any 
questions regarding Agricultural Protection Areas, or APA Commissions can be emailed to 
dreyes@tetoncountyidaho.gov.  
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